
FEBRUARY 2023 

Our preschool Valentine Parties will be on 

February 13th and February 14th.   If you 

would like to bring juice boxes or cookies to 

our last party of the year, please let me know. 

 

 

Please look for the regis-

tration form the first 

week of February.  NOTE  

this form must be re-

turned  no later than Feb-

ruary 22  in order to con-

tinue in our program.  I 

will open registration  to 

the parish and communi-

ty beginning March 6th. 

On Wednesday, February 22 we begin the Lenten 

season.   St. Christopher will have Ash Wednesday 

services at  8:05 t is a great way to begin our      

Lenten Journey. 

Love is patient and kind, Not jealous, 
boastful, proud, rude, self-seeking, irri-
table, or resentful, Love does not de-
light in evil BUT rejoices with truth.  
Love always protects, trusts always 
hopes, always preservers.  Love nev-
er fails.                   1 Cor 13. 4-8 

No preschool on 

February 17  and 

20 in observance of   

Presidents  Day.  

Child care will be 

open. Pack a lunch  

VALENTINE INFORMATION 

Please have your child sign his/her name on the card, no name on the enve-

lope.    Mrs. Vivian—7 both day     Ms. Kennedy — 7 (M) 6 (T)    Ms. Josie 6 (M)  

8 (T)(  Ms. Kelly—9(M)  7 (T) 

Ms. Susie— (M ) 8 (T) 9     Mr. Andy—11 (M) 10 (T) 

 


